
Lunch with LAUC-I, 6/9/2004 
 
The LAUC-I Program Committee invites you to the next Lunch with LAUC on 
Wednesday June 9, from 12 to 1, in Langson 460.  Susan Lessick will introduce the 
UCOP Copyright Education web site and provide a demonstration.  Susan created the site 
and recently presented on it in Hong Kong, and this is a great opportunity for us to learn 
from her. 
 
This is our last Lunch of the 2003/04 year.  Please join us in celebrating the conclusion of 
this experiment in informal LAUC-I meetings.  Thank you to everyone who participated 
in and spoke at the Lunches, and, as the Lunches were her brain-child, thanks especially 
to Joan.  We welcome comments about how this went, and suggestions for future Lunch 
programs. 
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